
From: "Haubrich, Joel M" <joel.haubrich@wecenergygroup.com> 
Date: August 17, 2022 at 10:19:13 AM CDT 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Support of St. Mark's project - No. 220401 

  

In Support of File No. 220401 

  
Commission, 
  
A quick note of support for the St. Mark’s project.  It is a great way to use 
an underutilized piece of property.  The 55 new units will be a boost to the 
neighborhood and help support local business by increasing density. 

  
The design appears to fit into the fabric of the neighborhood and it looks 
great. 
  
Also as a former parishioner at St. Mark’s, I believe it gives them some 
relief from repairing a uninteresting building. 
  
Thank you and I hope you support the file #220401. 
  
  
Joel M. Haubrich  
3333 N. Summit Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 
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